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SPECIAL NEWSLETTER FOR YR 7/8 Students 

 
Dear Parents and Whanau, 
Starting ​this ​FRIDAY morning​,​ (tomorrow) all Yr 7/8 students will be attending 
Technology at Te Aroha College. Throughout the year, they will participate in the 
following rotations  
● Wood Tech 
● Engineering Tech 
● Food Tech (cooking) 
● Sci-Tech (practical science laboratory tasks)  
● Digital Tech (robotics)  
● Dance / Drama Tech 

 
Students need to be lined up​ outside Rm 10 at 8.30am each FRIDAY​ for roll call after 
which, we travel to Te Aroha College on the bus.  
The bus leaves TAPS after the morning buses have arrived at our school, with Tech 
classes starting once we arrive at the College.  
It is important to note that all students must wear ​footwear which covers their feet 
(sneakers is a good idea) ​and that ​long hair is tied up​. This meets health and safety 
requirements. 
In the event that your child is sick and unable to attend school on Fridays, we ask that 
you contact the school office before 8.30am (07) 8848803.  
If your child is late to school and misses the bus, parents are asked to drop off their 
child straight to the College.  
Students are bused back from Te Aroha College at 10.30am.  
Technology at the College is an exciting opportunity for our students to enjoy the 
College facilities and the hands on practical tasks that are on offer. 
Should you have any questions or queries regarding the Technology programme at  
Te Aroha College, then please do not hesitate to contact 
your child’s teacher through the school office / email. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Holly Brittenden (Mrs B)  
Deputy Principal 


